
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
 

Our records indicate that your child has a valid religious or medical exemption 

from immunizations required by Public Health Law 2164 to attend school 

 

If an “outbreak” of a communicable disease occurs in school, your child may 

need to be excluded from school to avoid potential complications of the disease. The 

length of exclusion will depend upon the incubation period of the particular disease.  

The medical director and the Department of Health will be consulted if an outbreak does 

occur.  

Please return this notice with your signature indicating you understand the school 

district’s policy about this matter.   

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian_________________________ Date____________ 

 


